
 

KS2 RESIDENTIAL VISIT 2021  

ROBINWOOD – DOBROYD CASTLE TODMORDEN, LANCASHIRE                                                                         

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Providing all goes to plan with the current ‘Road Map’ set out by the Prime Minister, from 17th May 
2021 overnight residential visits are able to take place again. 

Therefore, we are hopeful that our postponed Robinwood Residential Visit will be able to take place on 
FRIDAY 25TH JUNE 2021 – SUNDAY 27TH JUNE 2021. 

The Robinwood Activity Centre is located in Dobroyd Castle, Todmorden, Lancashire. (Approximately 2 
hours away from Northallerton).  

The price for the trip is £240 per child, this price includes - accommodation, food, the many activities 
and the cost of the bus there and back. Please visit the Robinwood website for further details on the 
activities that take place: www.robinwood.co.uk/activity_centers/dobroyd-castle 

The full amount would need to be paid before school closes for Summer on Friday 23rd July. 

We are aware that some parents had already started making payments towards the trip, before the 
Pandemic began. You are still in credit for these amounts on your Parent Pay account. You can either 
get a full refund, or use the credit towards the cost of this year’s trip. Please let us know what you 
would like to do by either emailing: admin@alverton.n-yorks.sch.uk or giving the office a call. 

PLEASE NOTE: THERE IS A REDUCTION IN PRICE AVAILABLE IF YOUR CHILD IS PUPIL PREMIUM. 
(Please speak to the office if you are unsure if your child is Pupil Premium) 

PUPIL PREMIUM CHILDREN ARE THE FOLLOWING: 

• Children who have qualified for free school meals at any point in the past six years.  

• Children, who are or have been, looked after under local authority care for more than one day.  

• Children from service families who receive a child pension from the Ministry of Defence.  

 

Please find attached a copy of the Robinwood Covid Risk Assessment for your attention, regarding the 
current measures in place at Robinwood. 

 

To register your interest in your child/ren attending this trip, please follow the link in the email and fill 
out the short form. Thank you.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

R. Linsley  

Headteacher 

Alverton Community Primary School 

EYFS/KS1 Site 
 
Mount Road 
Northallerton 
North Yorks 
DL6 1RB 

   
KS2 Site 
 
Moor View Road 
Northallerton 
North Yorks 
DL6 1RF 

Head Teacher: Richard Linsley 
Deputy Head : Jean Stewart 
Chair of Governors : Sue Porteus 
Email: admin@alverton.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Tel: 01609 773524 
Fax: 01609 781091 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
‘Together Everybody Achieves More’ 
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